

RE: New York City College Of Technology Intersections Symposium

1 message

Khan, Omar <omarkhan@buffalo.edu>

Fri, Apr 4, 2014 at 2:01 PM

To: Jason Montgomery <007jmontgomery@gmail.com>

Cc: Mitchell Bring <Mitchell@bestweb.net>, "billp@bostonvalley.com" <billp@bostonvalley.com>, Vaidya Sanjive <svaidya@citytech.cuny.edu>

Dear Jason,

We are very excited about joining you and Prof. Vaidya for the symposium on May 30th. The team from Buffalo will be as follows;

Omar Khan, Associate Professor and Chair, Department of Architecture, University at Buffalo (Academics)

Mitchell Bring or Peter Schmidt, Researchers, Department of Architecture, University at Buffalo (Research)

Mike Fritz, Boston Valley Terra Cotta (Manufacturer)

Michael Cheng, Normal Practice (Client)

Michael is in new York City and so will join us there. The rest of us will need to travel from Buffalo and two of us will require hotel rooms. Let me know what works on your end.

Best, Omar

Omar Khan

Associate Professor and Chair

Department of Architecture

School of Architecture and Planning

University at Buffalo / 114 Diefendorf Hall, UB South Campus, Buffalo NY 14214

e: omarkhan@buffalo.edu

t: (716) 829-3520

f: (716) 829-3256

CAST: http://cast.ap.buffalo.edu

From: Jason Montgomery [mailto:007jmontgomery@gmail.com] **Sent:** Thursday, March 20, 2014 10:26 PM To: Khan, Omar Cc: Mitchell Bring; billp@bostonvalley.com; Vaidya Sanjive Subject: Re: New York City College Of Technology Intersections Symposium Omar, Thanks for responding. Attached is a formal invite letter from my colleague at Citytech Prof. Sanjive Vaidya, who is spearheading the symposium effort, with some more details. We are setting up this symposium in a conversational format to let the design / fabrication team for a project present the work and discuss the process and coordination involved in the execution of the project. Take a look at the letter and we can schedule a call to answer any more detailed questions. Best regards, Jason

Jason Montgomery, AIA LEED AP

Assistant Professor

New York City College of Technology

Voorhees Hall, Office: V308

186 Jay Street Brooklyn, NY 11201

On Mar 20, 2014, at 3:02 PM, Omar Khan omarkhan@buffalo.edu wrote:

Dear Jason,

This sounds like a nice opportunity to share the work we have been doing with Boston Valley. I'm cc'ing Mitchell Bring, adjunct professor and researcher at UB and Bill Pottle from Boston Valley to see if we can't all get on the same page for this event. I know there are a few client in NYC that could be roped in as clients.

Can you share with us some more info about the symposium and the format you are thinking for it. Best.

Omar

Omar Khan Associate Professor and Chair Department of Architecture School of Architecture and Planning University at Buffalo / 114 Diefendorf Hall, UB South Campus, Buffalo NY 14214

e: omarkhan@buffalo.edu

t: (716) 829-3520 f: (716) 829-3256

CAST: http://cast.ap.buffalo.edu

Situated Technologies: http://www.situatedtechnologies.net

----Original Message----

From: Jason Montgomery [mailto:jmontgomery@CityTech.Cuny.Edu]

Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2014 2:38 PM

To: Khan, Omar

Subject: New York City College Of Technology Intersections Symposium

Professor Khan,

I am a professor at New York City College of Technology in Brooklyn. We are hosting a symposium at the end of May and would like to see if you could join us to discuss your work with Boston Valley. Let me know if this is something you would be interested in and we can talk to try to set it up. We would also like to invite a representative from Boston Valley and perhaps a client as well to present a collaborative discussion of the innovative work you all are doing.

I can be reached by cell phone at 718.791.2787 or via this email.

I hope to hear from you.

Best regards,

Jason Montgomery

Jason A. Montgomery, AIA LEED AP Assistant Professor Dept. of Architectural Technology NYC College of Technology CUNY